
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

To celebrate 40 years of Comic Relief, the charity have decided to bring back a selection of our favourite red noses 

that are a blast from the past. Last week at school, the School Council met to discuss how our school could be involved 

with this important fundraising event in order to help raise some money. Inspired by the 1980’s and 1990’s we would 

love to see big, bright, bold patterns and lots of colour! 

On Friday the 21st of March we are asking all children to wear non-uniform in exchange for a small donation of at least 

50p.  All money raised will help to tackle some of the urgent problems faced by people across the world, including 

here in the UK. 

 It is your choice whether you relish the challenge and be a sea of neon colour or chose to wear a single bright, colourful 

item whether this be ribbon in your hair or even just red socks! We kindly ask that this money is paid to the Just Giving 

page which can be found using the link below which is also listed on our school website. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-rise-park-primary-and-nursery-

school?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL 

We cannot wait to see everyone getting involved and raising money for such a fantastic cause! I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Scholten and the School Council team. 
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